
 

13th May 2024 

 

Evening of Music Performance Concert – Monday 20th May – 6.00pm 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 
As parents/guardians of our music students, you are invited to attend our Evening of Music 
Performance Concert on Monday 20th May 2024 to begin at 6.00pm sharp in our school sports hall.  
 
This concert will be presented by our senior music students (5th and 6th Year) who will be performing a 
selection of vocal popular songs and classical pieces on a variety of instruments with a dash of Irish 
traditional music and a splash of soft-rock style pieces.  
 
Please come along and support this wonderful evening of music. This concert will be a great way to 
showcase the talent of our music students, including our 6th years after all their dedication and practice 
for their Leaving Certificate practical exams (worth 50%). The experience gained from this performance 
concert will greatly benefit our 5th year students in preparation for their practical performance state 
exams next year.  
 
This is a concert showcasing our talented students and is not to be missed. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on Monday evening.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Tammy Lapthorne  
Music Teacher      
 
  
 


